
SPRING BRUSH & LEAF CURBSIDE PICK-UP
MONDAYMAY 8th – THURSDAY MAY 11th

The Public Works Department will be performing a curbside spring clean-up of leaves and
brush, starting Monday May 8th, 2023 until Thursday May 11th, 2023.

All material must be placed to the curbside no later than Sunday May 7, 2023, as the Town
staff will only be collecting in each area once.

This is for brush and leaves ONLY; no other materials will be picked up.

Please note that this service is intended for general yard waste clean-up only and does not
apply to tree removal.

Leaves are to be placed in paper bags only.

Limbs and brush are to be bundled no longer than 5 feet in length and no more than 3 feet
high and placed parallel to the curb. Limbs larger than 6 inches in diameter will NOT be
collected.

Material that is outside of the general service area will NOT be picked up.

A large item drop off and BBQ will be held on Saturday May 27th, 2023 (8 am – 2 pm).
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